THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA #100 - 6253 N.W. MARINE DRIVE VANCOUVER, B.C. V6T 2A7

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
EMPLOYEE RELATIONS

1981-12-04

Wendy Bice, Union Co-ordinator, A.U.C.E. Local I, #202 - 6383 Memorial Road, Campus Mail.

Dear Ms. Bice:

Re: Election of new Secretary-Treasurer for 1982

We will continue Wendy Lymer on Leave of Absence until January 31, 1982 and will return her to her former position as L.A. IV in Catalogue Records in the Library Processing Centre, February 1, 1982. This is on the understanding that no further commitments to the temporary replacements will flow from this decision.

Yours truly,

R.A. Grant, Director,

Employee Relations Department.

RAG: ash

cc: Mr. W.L. Clark
Mr. Erik deBruijn

DEC \$ 1981

那小小小店